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The COM Controller is designed
to allow for the programming
and control of devices via the
RS-232 port. This program is
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designed to be as simple as
possible and as flexible as
possible when it comes to
allowing for the programming
of a pre-configured device.
The basic steps would be: 1.
Open COM Controller 2. Type in
the port number of the device
you wish to program. 3. Click
the OK button. 4. Press
control and type in the number
you wish to send. 5. Press
control and enter a number. 6.
Press OK to end programming
mode. You must have the device
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hooked up (and near the COM
port) when you start the COM
Controller. It will not start
and let you control the device
without this. This program
will assign a specific
configuration number to each
device. Depending on the
devices you wish to program,
you may see just one
configuration number or
several. If you have more than
one device, and you wish to
set up each device in its own
configuration, then you need
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to assign a different number
to each device. It is
considered polite to indicate
where you are sending the
command to, if it is external.
If you did not do this, the
next device using the same
number may have no idea if
they are receiving an intended
command or a previous command.
This software has no idea if a
device is a COM or non-COM
device. You must know the type
of device you are connecting
to. This program makes no
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attempt to do this. If you are
unsure, try another COM
Controller program such as: @
www.hippo.com/downloads The
COM Controller comes with a
sample set of configuration
numbers in the Downloads
folder. All of the
configuration numbers are
listed in the following XML
file. Here is an example of
how to start the program and
configure it:
/dev/tty.usbmodem1433 COM14
YES The configuration numbers
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are as follows: 1.
/dev/tty.usbmodem1433 2.
/dev/tty.usbmodem1432 3.
/dev/tty.usbmodem1431 4.
/dev/tty.usbmodem1430 Try
pressing 1 through to use
configuration 1 (the one you
just setup) You must
COM Controller [32|64bit]

1. COM Port (default: COM2) 2.
Address at which to send each
data set. 3. Type of each data
set. 4. Digit length (default:
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5) 5. Data length of each data
set. 6. Repeat the last set.
Example: At address 0x200 the
data will be sent 3 times
(using 5 as data length). The
data will be sent by pressing
the ‘-‘ key 3 times. The data
will be sent by pressing the
‘,’ key 3 times. The data will
be sent by pressing the ‘;’
key 3 times. The data will be
sent by pressing the ‘..’ key
3 times. The data will be sent
by pressing the ‘++’ key 3
times. The data will be sent
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by pressing the ‘–‘ key 3
times. The data will be sent
by pressing the ‘. /’ key 3
times. The data will be sent
by pressing the ‘%’ key 3
times. 1.Save and use a number
of different configurations –
from "0" to "9" of a predefined configuration. 2.The
Default configuration is the
first available. 3.You can
change the COM port (default
is "COM2") by entering a
different port number. 4.You
can change the address where
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the command is sent (default
is "0x200") by entering a
different address. 5.You can
change the digit length
(default is 5) by entering a
different digit length. 6.You
can change the data length
(default is 5) by entering a
different data length. 7.You
can change the repeat the last
set (default is "Off") by
entering a different setting.
8.You can change the behaviour
of the system. Examples
(Setting /START to 1) For all
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the examples below: 1.COM
Controller #0 configuration
has been selected (by typing a
number from 0 to 9) 2.A data
set is to be sent (any kind of
data can be used) 3.A "1" key
press is to be used (there is
no command specified for this
– the data will be sent by
pressing the "1" key for the 3
times) 4.The three default
settings will be used (COM2
port, 0x200, 5 length, 1
b7e8fdf5c8
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The COM Controller application
can be used to control devices
and other useful applications.
You will first need to
purchase a software device
with a 'COM Server' capability
(like the DMX Listener and
HIP), then you can use this
software to send commands to
that device, for example: 1.
Launch COM Controller and then
specify the COM Server you
want to connect to: 3. Once
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you have specified the COM
Server name then click on the
"Connect" button. If a COM
Server is not specified then
the next specified COM Server
automatically becomes the
default. 4. Click the "Start
Comm" button to start
communicating with the server.
5. You will then want to write
to the RS-232 bus to control
the device, for example: 6.
Send the command:
RS_AtoB(0x1D) RS_AToB(0x12) to
the COM Server ('0x1D'=read,
12 / 23

'0x12'=write). 7. You may want
to then read the response data
from the COM Server, for
example: 8. Similarly you can
send a command to the COM
Server and read the response:
9. You can also set up the COM
Controller to receive incoming
data from a COM Server and
store the data internally for
use at a later time. Further
Details: This program was
designed to be used with the
DMX Listener and HIP programs
(the web site addresses are:
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If you have any problems or
questions then please feel
free to get in touch using the
above addresses. Software
License: DMX Listener: The DMX
Listener application is free
for personal use and is not
for sale. HIP: The HIP
application is free for
personal use and is not for
sale. The DMX Listener is
available here: The HIP
application can be obtained
here: This software is
FREEWARE and is provided for
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your own personal use only. is
clear that there was no notice
to the Attorney General, and
that the court had no
jurisdiction to punish any of
the defendants. VI. 15
Appellant's further contention
of error is that he should
have been provided with a
transcript of the evidence
taken at the trial of the plea
of guilty
What's New In?
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The goal of this utility was
to provide a simple easy to
use program, however there are
some outstanding features.
Most of the commands ar normal
for a DMX application; however
there are some commands to
adjust for the bizarre
behavior of some devices. COM
Controller Commands: 10 Reset the current
configuration Default command
2 - Return to last channel or previously selected channel
if /START argument was used 8
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- Return to the current
configuration with all
channels set to 100%
brightness 4 - Cycle through
channels on the device. Works
for all devices supported by
this program (devices must be
powered up and connected) D Display the current settings
of the device. 3 - toggle the
last channel between 100% and
0% A - Adjust the last channel
brightness to a preset level B
- Bring a channel to the
current level C - Change the
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channel level to the current
level - use if you want to be
able to adjust the channel
level when not in auto-run
mode x - Reset the last
channel to 0% 9 - Reset the
last channel and the current
channel to 100% M - Change the
main channel level to the
current level L - Set the main
channel brightness to the
current level I - increase the
colour palette increment R reduce the colour palette
increment X - Shift the
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channel color to the left Y Shift the channel color to the
right 6 - Increase the
frequency of the current
channel by the specified
amount Z - Decrease the
frequency of the current
channel by the specified
amount C - Increase the
channel color by the specified
amount S - Decrease the
channel color by the specified
amount A - Decrease the
brightness for all channels by
the specified amount (except
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for the main channel) B Decrease the brightness for
the current channel by the
specified amount W - Set the
main channel brightness to the
current level V - increase the
brightness of the device to
the max. This will happen
automatically Note: the device
will run out of power and stop
responding to the COM
controller after a few hours
of continuous use (you can set
the timers in the auto run
settings). 11 - Change the
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next channel color When using
the current program
configuration you can change
the next channel color (i.e.
change the color of the next
channel set to 100% etc). This
is useful for moving around to
different corners in a scene
or for adjusting channel
lighting slightly. 14 - Direct
access to the PROGRAM message
that
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System Requirements:

Minimum: OS: Windows 10
Processor: i3 or better
Memory: 4 GB RAM Graphics:
Integrated Graphics Card
Storage: 2 GB available space
Sound Card: DirectX 9.0
Compatible Network: Broadband
internet connection
Recommended: Processor: i5 or
better Memory: 6 GB RAM
Network: Broadband internet
connection
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